Northern Suburbs Dog Training Club Inc.
Postal Vote – AGM 2023

This form can be used as a postal vote for the 2023 AGM. It can be completed by members who cannot attend the AGM in person. The constitution allows for one vote per member only. Nominees are entitled to a vote.

How to Vote
Read these directions and the ballot paper carefully.
1. Vote for one candidate only for the position of Chief Instructor Obedience by placing a tick or cross in the box next to one name. 

2. After marking the Ballot Paper, fold it and place the ballot paper only in a blank, small envelope.

3. Place the small envelope in a larger envelope. Write your name and address clearly on the back of this envelope. Sign your name underneath.
 
4. Address and post the large envelope to:
The Returning Officer, 
Northern Suburbs Dog Training Club Inc. 
PO Box 426 
Turramurra 2074 

Unless your ballot paper is marked as indicated above, the details are completed in full, and received by 25th August your vote may be rejected as informal.
___________________________________________________________________________
Ballot Paper, AGM 2023

For the position of Chief Instructor Obedience, please vote for one candidate by placing a tick or cross in the box next to one name only. The candidates are listed alphabetically by family name.
            Rebecca Braid
I have been NSDTC Obedience Chief Instructor since 2020. I have managed the large Obedience group of Instructors and members through the pandemic and beyond. I have taught many trainee Obedience Instructors to swell the ranks of our active club and I am proud of all the Obedience Instructors. A bit about me: I am a life member of NSDTC, Club House Coordinator 2016, manage the roster for Obedience and promotions and enjoy Instructing myself, Community Companion Dog Judge, training for Retrieving Ability Test for Gundogs (RATG) Judge, am the current Retrieving Coordinator and introduced a booking system for council accountability. I have no private business interests in the dog world and volunteer my efforts for the benefit of the club. I am also coordinating the Double Obedience Trial for the club. I have organised several workshops covering many topics. Feedback has been great and this flows to our members.
         
              Julian Williams
I have been a member and valued instructor at our club for many years. I have run successful businesses requiring organizing, marketing and management skills, applying these to be professionally effective and personally liked in dog club management roles and in demonstration teams. Roles include President and Chief Instructor of Manly Dog club and the New Puppy Coordinator at NSDTC. I accepted this nomination because I want to develop cohesive relationships between the disciplines our club offers as I think this is vital to the club’s integrity and for public relations. I especially want to represent all the amazing obedience volunteers who work tirelessly for the club. If I am given the honour of being CI Obedience, I will strive to maintain a happy, friendly and well organised team which enjoys helping members train their dogs. I am excited about what we can achieve together as a team.


